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The Department of Citywide Administrative Services (“DCAS”) did not receive any 
equipment eligible for donation pursuant to Local Law 81 of 2023 and Title 55, Chapter 
16 of the Rules of the City of New York during the reporting period ending June 1, 2025.  
 
Agencies which make a determination to donate surplus equipment will notify the public 
of their intent to donate in the online surplus platform; the existing network of salvage 
offices across the City, the DCAS Surplus webpage, and The City Record.  Eligible 
organizations may submit a plan for the Beneficial Use of Surplus Equipment by using 
the Surplus Equipment Donation Application published on the DCAS website. 
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